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The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met in a special session at 6:30 p.m., Wednesday, 
July 13, 2005.  Members present were Patrick Stoffers, President; Lisa Creech, Phillip 
Rogers, and Dennis Williamson.  Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer; Jim Ragle, Street 
Commissioner; Jim Davis, Fire Chief; Ron McGlocklin, Town Marshal; Frank 
Nierzwicki; Director of Planning Services and Mike Farmer, Utility Manager also 
attended the session. 
 
Intern from Indiana University 
 
Frank Nierzwicki requested permission to apply for an intern to work for the Town of 
Ellettsville from September, 2005 through May, 2006.  The cost is $1,000.  He discussed 
it with the Main Street group and they are willing to split it with the Town.  They would 
pay $500 and the intern would split their time between the Town and Main Street.  The 
Council agreed to proceed with the request.  The Town’s $500 will be paid from the 
Miscellaneous Professional appropriation.  Frank will be responsible for overseeing the 
intern. 
 
Year 2006 budgets  
 
There was a round table discussion with the Council and the supervisors resulting in a 
few minor changes to the budgets for 2006.   
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